
Tax Receipt 

 

 

Dear PTO Supporter:   
 
 
Thank you for donating to Washington Elementary PTO.  No goods 
or services were provided in exchange for this gift.  Washington 
Elementary PTO is a nonprofit organization under section 501(c)(3), 
therefore your donation is tax deductible.  Your generous donation 
helps us raise monies to provide “educational extras” for our 
students.     
Respectfully,   
 
    
Susan Mosure 
President Washington Elementary PTO   
 
    
Item(s) donated: __________________________________________ 

    

Our Federal EIN number is 65-1314151 


